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Clean-Out Box Lid Reconstruction 
Project 
 
Public Utilities has a clean-out box lid repair project 
scheduled for construction in the Sugar House 
neighborhood. 
 
A clean-out box or COB is an access point on a storm 
drain pipeline, similar to a manhole on a sewer line. 
The COB is used to inspect and clean the pipeline. 
 
The top of a COB is exposed to traffic and the 
elements. This leads the top to wear out faster than the 
below ground portion.  
 
This project is to replace the top of the boxes and 
hatches on some of the existing COBs in the Sugar 
House area, which extends the life of the facility. 
 
CONSTRUCTION IMPACTS 
 
On Sunday, August 30th, the top of the COB in the 
intersection of 2100 South and Highland Drive (1100 
East) will be replaced. Due to the close proximity of 
residences and noise restrictions, the work must occur 
during waking hours. 
 
Up to three feet of excavation around the COB can be 
expected. The existing concrete will have to be 
removed from the existing boxes. Some noise should 
be expected during this operation. 

The excavations will either be barricaded or covered 
with steel plates when not being worked upon. It is 
anticipated that each box location maybe barricaded or 
plated for up to two weeks. 
 
ROAD CLOSURES AND DETOURS 
 
The intersection of 2100 South and Highland Drive 
(1100 East) will be restricted to one-lane in all 
directions and no left turns. This restriction will be in 
place from 8:00 am Sunday, August 30th until 10:00 
am Monday, August 31st. 
 
SAFETY 
 
Safety is a top priority for SLC Public Utilities. We 
encourage and appreciate neighborhood participation 
to keep children away from the construction 
equipment and work areas. Parents, please talk 
with your children about staying away from 
potentially dangerous construction and staging 
areas. If you see any vandalism or trespassing in 
construction areas, please call the Salt Lake City 
Dispatch: (801) 799-4600 to report the incident. 
 
CONTACT INFORMATION: 
Salt Lake City Department of Public Utilities 
 

Project Manager: Bernard Mo, 801-483-6835 
Email: bernard.mo@slcgov.com  
Inspector: Alex Christensen, 415-515-0419 
Email: alex.christensen@slcgov.com 
 

Project Website: www.slch2o.com 
 
 
 

Project Area Map on Reverse Side 
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